From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au
<noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 17 December 2019 4:33 PM

To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Webform submission from: Mamre Road Precinct in the Western Sydney Employment
Area

Submitted on Tue, 17/12/2019 - 16:33

Submitted by: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Submission Type:l am making a personal submission

Name Withheld: Yes

Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]
Submission:_ To whom it may concern. We
are located in close proximity to the Western Sydney Aerotropolis, the proposed M12 and the
proposed intermodal terminal location. All of these combined will create a further demand for
industrial land in the area. We are of the opinion and hope that our property will be zoned to
industrial use. Our neighbour and ourselves will remove the dam that is located on our property
to allow for the indicative Riparian drainage corridors which will help to reduce the flood
affectation of the locality where they are implemented. We thank you for the opportunity to
make this submission.

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/mamre-road






